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 Rider Alert #6 
 

Bus Stop Relocation  

Route 13 Marina Drive 
 

For safety reasons, the bus stop by the 

mailboxes at Marina Park has been 

relocated.  The new stop is located on 

Marina Dr between Sunset Dr and 

Commerce Way, about 1 block north of 

the current stop location.  Both stops 

will be served until March 31.  On April 1, 

only the new location will be served.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and 

support of the Grant Transit Authority. 

 

www.granttransit.com 
 


